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Happy Pride, y’all! For those of you just joining this journey, let me 
pause to explain that “y’all” is an official Southern United States 
pronoun, referencing any number of people from one to several 
hundred thousand. So you’re all included! If this is your first “regular” 
newsletter, hooray! That means you’ve finished my three-in-a-row 
chatter, so things won’t be quite as cluttered. Welcome to the group! 
Make yourself at home…. Feel free to contact me – reply to this email,
visit the website (https://jamesweems.com) and leave a message 
there, or email me at author@jamesweems.com. I promise I’ll answer 
you as swiftly as I can. (And it will be really from me, I’m a one-man-
shop here, at least for now). Now, if you at any time feel like you just 
don’t want to be here any longer, slide to the bottom of this, or any of 
my emails to you, and click the “Unsubscribe” button, okay? I don’t 
want to keep you here against your will!



With all that said… I’m going to jump right into things, because THIS is
Pride Month, and there’s a lot to be said about that. No matter where 
you fit in the crazy quilt that is humanity, whether you are straight as 
an arrow, slightly curved, bent into a pretzel, or are a lump of dough 
trying to figure out your place, the most important thing to remember is
this: YOU BELONG HERE. You’re valid. And, in this forum (this 
newsletter), and countless others, you’re seen, and you are loved – 
not just this month, but EVERY day, week, and month of the year, and 
every year. If you are a straight ally, feel free to reach out, through me 
or others if you wish, to offer your support. If you’re anywhere along 
the rainbow spectrum, or suspect you might be, there are 
organizations that can help. I encourage you to reach out to any or all 
of these.

The Trevor Project Help Hotline – open around the clock, 24/7/365
The Trevor Project (website)
GLAAD – The Gay and Lesbian Alliance Against Defamation (website)
PFLAG – Parents and Friends of Lesbians and Gays (website)

In addition, there are local LGBTQIA2S+ centers in many 
communities, as well as bars, nightclubs, and other “gathering 
places.” Seek out safe havens, but beware of those who would prey 
upon you. (Sorry if I get a little heavy here. Know that I care about all 
of you!)



A fellow author, Vee Debras, wrote a piece that I asked to quote, and 
she graciously permitted:
“So hey, whoever you are right now reading this, I see you. I 
remember you. I believe in you all year round. I hope you can do the 
same for me.
What I intended to give you in this email before my demons showed 
up was these six loving reminders for this Pride Month. I hope you can
get something out of them.
- It’s okay if you haven’t figured yourself out yet, no matter your age, 
no matter if you thought you already had.
- You are exactly who you know you are, even if people doubt you, 
and even if you doubt yourself sometimes.
- The only way you “should look like” is the way you look.
- You’re not invisible, they’ve closed their eyes (but they aren’t blind).
- You deserve to be celebrated, so celebrate yourself.
- I don’t need to know you to love you. Thank you for existing for 
another day.”



For those of you born since 2000, you may not even know WHY we 
“celebrate” Pride in June (and, in fact, many locations have changed 
the dates due to weather and other concerns). So, a quick history 
lesson. Pride was born from the Stonewall Uprising, which occurred 
after New York City police raided the Stonewall Inn on June 28, 1969, 
due to accusations of illegal liquor licenses. Employees and 
customers were arrested or detained for incidental charges, as had 
happened on previous occasions. This time, however, the gay 
community – for it was mostly gays who patronized the bar – 
retaliated. What began as a violent show of flying bottles, insults, and 
trash resulted in the bar catching fire. The uprising lasted five days. 
The Gay Rights Movement was born. In 2016, the Stonewall Inn and 
the surrounding areas were officially registered as a national 
monument, and on the occasion of the 50th anniversary in 2019, the 
New York Police Department Commissioner issued a public apology. 
When you hear that Pride was a protest, now you know why.



Dan Levy, an incredible audiobook narrator for a lot of my fellow 
authors, has started a website with his child in support of Trans Kids. 
They’ve got some great designs for Pride (or anytime). It supports 
trans rights, too. Please visit https://609design.com and check it out! 
I’m on my way there now.



,, 
Love yourselves, y’all – regardless of what anyone else tells you, 
you’re a valued person here! I’m glad you’re part of my little family 
group. Some quick business here: the NEXT newsletter will arrive 
Tuesday, July 9, so this is my only “Pride Month” official newsletter – 
though you got a special one to start the month with the freebies (still 
available), and there might be a special news item around the corner 
– before the end of the month, but maybe not. Anyway, you’ll get 
another message from me for sure on July 9….

The manuscript for the novel is getting very close to being ready for 
beta readers, then Advanced Review Copies will be prepared. If 
you’re interested, watch for that news, coming soon!



Happy Birthday today to Sir James Paul McCartney, 82 years old, and
STILL rocking. June 25 is the fifty-seventh anniversary of the first 
worldwide live broadcast of All You Need Is Love, with the Beatles 
joined by Mick Jagger and hosts of other top recording stars as the 
now-legendary anthem to world peace was performed and recorded.



On a somber note, this month was the eighth anniversary of the 
PULSE nightclub murders. May the forty-nine gentle spirits Rest In 
Pride, and remain in our hearts, forever.

Remember to stuff your Kindles with FREE books through June 30! 
Benji’s Bayou Birthday Bash is one of many free books – if you 
haven’t checked them out yet, don’t miss! (Click the banner above, or 
this sentence, to open in a new window.)

Well, that wraps this edition up. As always, if you decide you’re not 
happy here, just hit the Unsubscribe link below, and no hard 
feelings… but there’s a lot of fun yet to come, so I hope you’ll stick 
around! Remember to check my website, https://jamesweems.com, 
for all the Pride celebrations around the world—let me know if I’m 
missing any. The next regular newsletter will pop into your inbox on 
July 9, 2024. See you then, and Happy Pride!




